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FDOT to Begin Resurfacing, Other Improvements on Beaver Street 

 
Jacksonville – Work is expected to begin August 8 on a project to resurface a half-mile segment 

of Beaver Street (State Road 10/U.S. 90) from east of Eaverson Street to east of Tyler Street. 

In addition to milling and resurfacing the roadway, project improvements include repairing areas 

of uneven pavement; adjustment of drainage inlets and manholes; sidewalk replacement and 

repair; reconstruction of commercial driveways within state right-of-way; widening the curve 

between Barnett Street and Myrtle Avenue to create more room for truck traffic; traffic and 

pedestrian signal enhancement at the Myrtle Avenue and Eaverson Street intersections; and other 

incidental construction.  

 

Contractor Maer Homes, LLC is expected to complete the $2.2 million project in fall 2020, 

weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

 

Most project work will occur during overnight hours Monday through Friday. The current posted 

speed limit of 30 miles per hour will be maintained throughout construction. 

 

To safely complete work on this project, the contractor will utilize a combination of long- and 

short-term lane closures, short-term detours and extended detours: 

• Long-term lane closures may occur at any time in the outside lane of Beaver Street in one 

direction in combination with a low-profile barrier wall.   

• No lane closures will be permitted from 6 a.m. to 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. Monday 

through Friday and 7 a.m. to 1 p.m. Sunday. 

• No multiple lane closures will be permitted from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday through 

Thursday. 

• Short-term detours may occur from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. and 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through 

Friday; midnight to 7 a.m. and 1 p.m. to midnight on Sunday; and anytime on Saturday.  

• Extended detours are anticipated only between the hours of 7 p.m. Friday and 6 a.m. 

Monday.  

 

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT standard plans throughout the project. 

When lane closures are needed, drivers will be alerted in advance via portable, changing message 

signs. Lane closure and detour notices are available online at www.nflroads.com/trafficreport.  
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The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and 

stay within the limits of orange cones and barrels while traveling through construction zones. 

Call (904) 831-FDOT with any questions about this or other projects within FDOT District 2. 
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